
Dear UCI Dancers, 
 
We’re off and running with spring quarter! We are enjoying working with you all. Feel free 
to contact us if you need some assistance. Remember to contact your professor if you are 
sick and cannot attend class. Please see your Dance-related news below, including dates for 
Physical Graffiti and PT hours. Good luck with your mid-terms. We encourage you to take 
care of yourselves and breath! 

Have a great quarter! 

 

 
 
SPRING QUARTER WEEK 5 NEWS!            

Physical Graffiti 
Apr. 25 - May 3 – PG tech & dress rehearsal 
May 4 - 6 – PG performances 

NOTE: those dancers performing in Physical Graffiti are allowed to take one technique 
class per day during the production week. Please email both the professor of the class 
you’re planning to take and the one you are not planning on taking, so that all are 
informed. Thanks! 

 
Physical Therapist 

Come in and see our Physical Therapist, Dr. Ashley Wallace Leon. Ashley’s hours are 

Tuesdays and Fridays from 3-7pm. Schedule your appointments with the link below. 
Please fill out the form in the link. 

https://calendly.com/danceptuci/30min 

Thank you so much for making an appointment to see Dr. Ashley Leon. Please fill out 
this form prior to coming:  https://forms.gle/VFZHFRRnrCFbCxA38 

Best wishes, 
 
Molly Lynch 
Chair and Professor - Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5ee74370-bd51-4e61-b6f9-b294d14b9843&ZotMailId=ZOhG74VLZ9FnaFGH9yXMFQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=bffd1eb7-4545-4db2-9700-4b6338bef91d&ZotMailId=yWn+Zd/zballY+DJgixGtQ==

